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It is outrageous that you attempt to implement Ranked Choice Voting just less than a 

year after the voters rejected it last Nov.  

Furthermore, the open primaries idea will squash grassroots candidates unless they 

already have the money in competitive amount. People will still vote in a partisan way 

so what's the purpose of ruining the only opportunity that people with certain 

convictions can choose who they want without interference from other parties or 

groups.  

Please do not advance.  


